
Attachment 2 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 20, 2012 
 
 
To: Kansas State University Faculty Senate 
 
From:  Todd Goodson 
 Chair, University’s General Grievance Board (2011 – 2012) academic year 
 College of Education/ Department of Curriculum and Instruction 
 
Re: Grievance actions during the 2011 -2012 Academic Year 
 
During the 2011-2012 academic year, I received two formal requests for grievance hearings. 
 
One request from an interdisciplinary department was reviewed and deemed not to fall within the 
specifications of Appendix G. 
 
Another request came from an unclassified staff member on May 11.  I informed that individual 
the Appendix G calendar would resume with the first day of the fall semester, and I have passed 
those materials on to the incoming Chair of the General Grievance Board. 
 
This concludes the end of my term as General Grievance Board Chair.  It has been my pleasure 
to have served in this capacity, and I very much appreciate the on-going efforts of the Faculty 
Senate to continue to fine tune Appendix G in light of our experiences with the process.   
 
I have met with the incoming Chair, and I have pledged to him any support he needs from me.   I 
would like to thank Faculty Senate, the University Administration and my College (College of 
Education) who assisted me during this important University service. 
 
 


